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The week has been funded by 
our Oak Experiences fund 

from our Trust— 
 Oak Learning Partnership. 

Sports & Well-being Week 

What an amazing week our children have enjoyed together! 
A climbing wall, Manchester United, Dance workshops, Sports Day, an Assault Course, Yoga, 

Rugby,  Archery & Cadets!  So many wonderful experiences and memories made!  

Sponsorship Money 
for Fun Run 

Please collect sponsorship 
money over the half term 

and send cash into the office 
or donate on Arbor Pay. 

Please send in sponsor forms 
with gift aid completed then 
we can claim back the gift 
aid! It will add more on to 
our total so is really worth    

completing and sending back  

Thank you 
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Class Assemblies  
 

Y3   ~  Tues 10th June 
Rec ~ Wed 18th June 
Y1  ~  Wed 9th July  
 

All at 2.50pm  

 

 

 
 
Monday 2nd June    School reopens   
Wednesday 4th June   Year 1 Trip to Salford Museum 
W/B 9th June     Y4 Multiplication Test & Y1 Phonics Screening  
Wednesday 18th June   YR Class Assembly, 2.50pm in the school hall 
Thursday 19th June   Party in the Playground—3.30-5pm  
Wednesday 25th June   Year 2 Trip to Martin Mere 
Friday 11th July    Year 5 Trip to Ski Rossendale 
Tuesday 15th July    Year 6 Leavers Show 6pm 
Thursday 17th July    Provisional Date for Year 6 Trip to Tree Top Nets 
Friday 18th July    School Closes for Summer Break  
       2.15pm—no after school club on this day 

Our certificate winners this 
week are: 

YR - Cian, Emaan 
Y1 - Robin, Robbie 
Y2 - Chloe, Fikayomi 
Y3 - Freddie, Heidi 
Y4 - Ivy, Caesar 
Y5 - Ellis, Lexa, Gillan, Bobby, 
Y6 - Emily, Angel 
Linc—Roman 

End of the school day 
 

From September we will 
be closing school at 

3.20pm.  Thank you to 
everyone that completed 
the consultation.  There 
were 14 responses and 
all views were carefully 

considered.  

I will write with more  
details after the half 

term break.  

PTA messages 
Please email our PTA if you are          

interested in supporting on a stall at 

Party in the Playground.  We are also 

after raffle prizes or vouchers.  If you 

can help, please get in touch! 

UnsworthPrimaryPTA@gmail.com 

Forest Schools Sessions  
Please ensure children come to school in their forest schools 
clothes and trainers.  They need a pair of wellies, old trainers 

or walking boots in a named bag to change into.  Children 
will need appropriate clothing such as a waterproof coat or a 

sun hat depending on the weather.  

Dates 

Y6: Wednesday 4th June ~ first week back 

Y1: Wednesday 11th June 

Y3: Wednesday 18th June 

YR: Wednesday 25th June 

Y6 & YR buddies; Wednesday 2nd July 

Linc: Wednesday 9th July (to be confirmed) 

 

Lowry are the House 
Point Winners for half term  

Non-Uniform Day  
Friday 6th June 


